
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: Year 10 Trip to The Pioneer Centre, Shropshire, Monday 12th July – Wednesday 16th July 

 

I am delighted to announce an exciting prospect for learners to take part in a residential trip to the 

Pioneer Outdoor Activity Centre, Shropshire. 

 

As Year 10 transition into their final academic year at Beacon Hill Academy, this trip aims to 

enhance learner’s key skills, personal development and social awareness whilst building and 

maintaining high quality relationships with staff and peers. Through a range of outdoor adventure-

based activities that will promote resilience and confidence, we believe this is a unique opportunity 

for all involved. 

 

We are working closely with the local authority and will be following the DfE guidance in relation to 

COVID-19 restrictions. If the guidance changes we will update you ASAP. 

 

The proposal is to travel by coach on the morning of Monday 12th July to the Pioneer Centre, 

Shropshire, and return early evening on Wednesday 14th July. The residential will include a two-

night stay where learners will be provided with breakfast, a packed lunch during the day and an early 

evening meal. All refreshments are provided in the package. Timings to be confirmed. Please feel free 

to visit the centre’s website for a more detailed look at the accommodation and activities on offer: 

https://activity-centres.naycacuk.co.uk/pioneer-centre/. 

 

There are a limited number of spaces available for this trip and, due to the timescale, we are asking 

for a quick response. At present, we are looking to secure a grant which may cover the cost for all 

or part of the trip. Whilst we wait to hear back on the success of the grant we are asking to for all 

learners interested to follow the instructions below: 

 

1. Log in to Weduc 

a. If you haven’t used Weduc before, your child will have brought home an enrolment 

code along with this letter. Please enrol via the Weduc app within 48 hours as this 

code will expire. 

2. Click the menu icon in the top left and then go to the “Forms” section 

3. Click the “Pioneer Centre Consent Form” icon 

4. Complete the form as directed 

 

If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact me directly via email         

(KQuiney@beaconhillacademy.org.uk) or telephone (+44 (0)1902 939632). 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 
Mr K Quiney 

Learning Manager 
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